| would just like to add my support to the Mayors housing proposals for Sutton. You will receive a lot of objections
from local people and organizations saying that this is to much development, but this will be from the same people
who objected to the homeless shelter opposite me. The extra homes will alleviate the homeless problem and being
1 & 2 bedroom will help with tenants struggling with the bedroom tax. Sutton council has a history of letting
developers get away without providing affordable accommodation, although they are now trumpeting about two
new lots of low rent apartments, they lost out on hundreds of flats because of lame excuses from developers.

Regards
Andy Swales
Sutton resident
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